
ATTENTION ALL ELIOT RESIDENTS 
ELIOT AGING IN PLACE COMMITTEE AND 

SELECT BOARD WORKSHOP

	 March 2, 2020 5:30 to 7:30 PM at 
the Eliot Town Hall 1333 State Road Eliot, Maine.

Topic for Discussion: Senior Property Tax Assistance 

	 The Eliot Aging in Place Committee (AIP) community survey, conducted in the fall of 
2017, identified property tax relief as a significant area of concern. As the AIP Committee 
implements its Action Plan, creation of a senior taxpayer assistance program will be its first 
action. The goal is to create the most appropriate program for Eliot that will appear as an 
ordinance on the June 2020 town ballot. If residents support this effort, the program would be 
implemented on July 1, 2021. Your perspective is needed in this early stage of development.

	 Come join the AIP and the Select Board at our first joint meeting to review and discuss 
the first draft of the proposed program. You will receive a copy of the program and have time 
to ask questions and share your thoughts. There will be a brief presentation of the Maine 
Homestead Exemption and State Property Tax Fairness Credit Program and how the proposed 
Eliot tax relief program builds upon these programs!

I hope to see you there for this important discussion!

Sincerely,

Ellen Ceppetelli, Chair Aging in Place Committee

Town of Eliot
1333 State Road
Eliot, ME 03903
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